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November  2, 2011 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York Sate Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany NY 12223-1350 
 
Re: CPCN Application 
 
Dear Jaclyn Brilling, 
 
Please find enclosed the Tariffs associated with the CPCN Application for QCSTelecom 
Inc. (QCSTI) – matter number   11-01940. 
 
Thank you in advance for considering this application. Should you have any matters 
needing clarification, you may contact me directly at (352) 258-4184 or via e-mail at 
latchman@qcslink.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Haniph Latchman 
Chief Technical Office 
QCSTelecom Corporation, Inc. 
352-258-4184 
latchman@qcslink.com 
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